O’HARA FAMILY CHIROPRACTIC

MISSED APPOINTMENT POLICY

If you are unable to keep your appointment with the Doctor, we ask
that you give us 24 hour notice to cancel your appointment. We
need to be able to offer this time slot to other patients needing to see
the doctor. There is a finite amount of appointment times to fill in a
single practitioner office. Failure to comply this will result in.a missed
appointment fee of 25 dollars. ’

We thank you for choosing O’Hara Family Chiropractic as your
Chiropractic Office and we strive to provide the best quality care to all
our patients.

Patients Signature and Date

Witness name and Date



